
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing elit. Mauris venenatis
eu lectus non finibus. Suspendisse placerat, lectus in viverra consequat, ex
lorem consectetur ligula, sed vehicula diam mauris vel nibh.

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing
elit. Mauris venenatis eu lectus non finibus.
Suspendisse placerat, lectus in viverra consequat, ex
lorem consectetur ligula, sed vehicula diam mauris
vel nibh. Ut eros libero, condimentum eget mi at,
maximus tincidunt nibh. Mauris venenatis eu lectus
non finibus. Aliquam iaculis maris est, pellentesque
auctor

Mauris vel nibh ut eros libero tempus

• Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur
adipiscing elit

• Nam egestas sodales dignissim. Cras ex purus,
dolor sit amet, consectetur

• Excepteur sint occaecat cupidatat non proident,
sunt in culpa

For more information, visit our
scholarship website or contact
grace.greathouse@imail.org with
questions.

Website link to application materials:
https://intermountainhealthcare.org/foundation/

good-samaritan-foundation/about-us/teen-driving-scholarship

Applications will be
accepted through January
2025 OR as long as funds
are available.

Scholarship applications will be
reviewed within 60 days of
submission. The number of
scholarships is limited, and the
process is competitive.

Do you know a teen in need of
Drivers Education?

Trauma centers in the Denver-Metro area are
committed to keeping young drivers safe on the
road.

Farmers Insurance has granted funding to the Good
Samaritan Hospital Foundation to offer scholarships
for teens in the community who need driver's
education training.

A limited number of scholarships up to $450 are
available and will be awarded towards driver's
education programs that include 30 hours of
in-person learning and 6 hours of behind the wheel
training with an instructor.

Drivers
Education
Scholarships
Available




